
From:   Scott Hodgson   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   November 06, 2008

Subject:   Request for Info - File #0278-EX-PL-2008
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mr. Young,

The following is a clarification of our coordination with the FAA regional office.  There was in fact a
misunderstanding of what frequency coordination was required.  The following is from an email
correspondence with Ms. Kimberly Mai (CSA Spectrum Engineer):

Mr. Ragon,   

Below are NG T Numbers:   

for Albuquerque, NM   
NG T080503, M1370.000 - M1390.000   
NG T080504, M328.600 - M335.400  (Excluding 331.1, 332.9 and 334.4 MHZ.  We are using these three
frequencies around that area.)

for Laguna, NM   
NG T080512, M1370.000 - M1390.000
NG T080513, M328.600 - M335.400  (Excluding 331.1, 332.9 and 334.4 MHZ.  We are using these three
frequencies around that area.)   

Best regards,

Kimberly Mai
AJW-C15F, CSA Spectrum Engineer
Office:  (817)222-4765
Fax:      (817)222-5977
Email:  Kimberly.Mai@faa.gov

For this filing (0278-EX-PL-2008), the applicable NGT number is NGT080512 for 1370-1390 MHz for
Laguna.  Other NGT numbers in her email are associated with other applications (I'll post them in the
appropriate correspondence file).

I believe this completes our coordination for this filing.  Please don't hesitate to advise either Scott
Hodgson or me if there is additional information you need relative to this application.

Thank you
Ragon Michael
(505) 828-5526
ragon.michael@honeywell.com


